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Kingsnorth CEP Device awareness week and Safer Internet day 

Dear Parents / Carers 

We are very excited to inform you of our upcoming device and internet safety week beginning on Monday 
6th February 2023. This week will include the nationally recognised Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 7th 
February 2023. 

We have been planning a wealth of interactive and engaging sessions which will be delivered over the 
week to ensure that our children at Kingsnorth have the greatest awareness and tools to support them 
when using the World Wide Web on any device.  

The week will include -  

 A live internet lesson led by BBC Teach 

 Videos of the staff talking about their experiences with the internet 

 ‘Be Internet Legends’ interactive games 

 Scenario videos – starring Year 4, 5 and 6 children 

 Hanni and the Magic window – story time for KS1 

 Voting for a class ‘Digital Ambassador’  

Every February, Safer Internet Day is an opportunity for millions of people around the world to raise 
awareness of children and young people's online safety and wellbeing. From cyberbullying to social 
networking, and sexting to privacy, each year Safer Internet Day (SID) aims to raise awareness of 
emerging online issues.  

We are sure you will agree that it is paramount for our children to be ready for the ever changing and 
complicated world of technology. Our aim at Kingsnorth CEP is to arm them with the knowledge to be safe 
whilst providing opportunities to experience and deal with issues in a supported and secure environment.  

Should you have any queries please contact a member of the school team. 

Keep an eye on our website for more information about our week! 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss Stonehouse, Mrs Makinde and Mrs Amos 

Computing Leads   PSHE Leads 


